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 Anti-Dumping Review Panel 
C/O Legal , Audit & Assurance 

Department of Industry, Science, Energy and Resources 
10 Binara Street 

Canberra City ACT 2601 

02 6276 1781  
Email: ADRP@industry.gov.au 

Web: www.adreviewpanel.gov.au 

 

By EMAIL 
 
Commissioner of the Anti-Dumping Commission 
Anti-Dumping Commission  
GPO Box 2013  
Canberra ACT 2601 

 

Dear Commissioner, 

ADRP Review No. 120 and ADRP Review No. 121 Hot Rolled Structural Steel Sections exported 

from Japan, the Republic of Korea, Taiwan (expect for exports by Feng Hsin Steel Co Ltd) and 

the Kingdom of Thailand  

I refer to your letter dated 12 June 2020 requesting an extension of time to provide your 

reinvestigation reports in relation to Hot Rolled Structural Steel Sections exported from Japan, the 

Republic of Korea, Taiwan (expect for exports by Feng Hsin Steel Co Ltd) and the Kingdom of 

Thailand: ADRP Review No.s 120 and 121. 

I have considered your request and agree to an extension of 53 days to provide the reinvestigation 

reports.  

In granting this extension, I have had regard to the reasons expressed in your letter relating to:  

 The Anti-Dumping Commission (the Commission) recalculating the normal value for a number 

of exporters;  

 The need for you to consider whether the continuation of the measures is appropriate for 

certain exporters; and  

 Your intention to publish a preliminary reinvestigation report and consider any submissions in 

relation to that report. 

 

The reinvestigation report should now be provided on or before Friday, 7 August 2020. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Jaclyne Fisher 

Panel Member 

Anti-Dumping Review Panel 

15 June 2020 


